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I support LD492 to protect parental rights. Being a parent is hard work.  There are so 
many things to learn and to implement to help your child grow.  As a parent I know 
my child more personally than anyone.  Being able to help them grow and mature in a
way that thinks of the individual child, the one that a parent spends countless hours 
with, is necessary to inspire  the child to grow into the best version of their adult 
selves.  
Also being a parent of a special needs child, i see the importance of needing to help 
him navigate the world that he does not correctly know how to interpret.  Others don’t
understand his unique needs. He also may be misunderstood when he is doing his best
to communicate. To know that parental rights are being upheld so I can get him the 
help he needs in a way he feels comfortable and protected is very important to me.


